



Mr Jonathan Haycock Housemaster of St. Cuthbert's Email: st.cuthberts@ellesmere.com

27th September 2023

Dear Parent,

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to join us for a glass of wine and some cheese and biscuits at the St. Cuthbert's Cheese and Wine Party which takes place on Friday 6th October between 5.30pm and 7.30pm in the Day Room.

We have tried to choose a time and day which will allow the parents of both day and boarding pupils to attend should you wish to. This is an informal opportunity for you to meet and chat to the House Tutor team.

Please let me know if you wish to attend by completing the form on the link below. This will help us with the catering! Please try to reply by Monday 2^{nd} October.

https://forms.office.com/e/gj8f9YbzDE

I hope to see you on the 6th October.

Best wishes,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com